
TOPIC: PATIENT EMAILS/TEXTS

GENERAL BREAST IMAGING EMAIL EXAMPLE

WHO TO SEND TO:

	● Women 40+

	● From care centers who have breast imaging offered or Medical Affiliation care 
center who offers it nearby.

Dear Patient,

Here at (CARE CENTER NAME), we are always thinking about how we can deliver the best 
healthcare in a way that is most convenient for you. We now offer 3-D mammography screening 
right here in our familiar and friendly (TOWN) location.

3-D mammography is state-of-the-art technology, and provides an advanced way to see detail 
within the breast. It makes it easier to find abnormalities, which in turn results in fewer false 
positives and can help lower stress and anxiety surrounding extra testing. 

We’ll make sure you’re comfortable during your visit, answer every question, and do all we can so 
you can enjoy your best health. Contact us at (PHONE NUMBER HERE) to schedule a screening. 
And now you can schedule your mammogram on the same day as your annual well-women visit. 
(Note, please schedule your appointment 4 weeks after you had your Covid vaccine.)

We look forward to seeing you.

 
Best wishes,
(CARE CENTER NAME)
(CARE CENTER ADDRESS)
 
P.S. - If you have already scheduled your mammography, please disregard this message.


